
 
 
Date:      November 5, 2020 
To:       Vaddio Dealers and Distributors 
From:      Paul Cords, Director of Product Management, Vaddio  
Subject:    Ceiling Speaker Transition Notification 
 
 
Due to component end of life and introduction of new offerings, starting in January 2021, Vaddio 
will begin transitioning its current Bose ceiling speakers to new Vaddio speaker models. Current 
individual and audio bundle part numbers will change. A list of discontinued models and their 
recommended replacements are listed in the table below. 
 
The new models feature similar or improved performance. Legacy units may be ordered as 
supplies last, please call Vaddio to check on availability. Otherwise, the Vaddio customer care 
team will automatically transition legacy audio bundle orders and registrations to the 
corresponding new part numbers as they become available.  
 
A list of cross-referenced part numbers is available below for your reference. 
 

Description Discontinued P/N* Replacement P/N* Replacement Description 
BOSE DS-16 SPEAKER KIT 999-8560-000 999-85600-000 Vaddio Ceiling Speaker 
EasyTALK USB Audio Bundle 999-86400-000 999-86600-000 USB Audio Bundle 

*Note: Part number change applies to all -000, -001, and -009 variants 
 
 
For Additional details and technical product specifications are available online or by contacting 
your Legrand | AV sales representative. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Cords 
Director of Product Management, Vaddio 


